Patricia Breslin
_

From: Philip Hall <phhallaboo@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 29, 2023 5:26 PM

To: ' Patricia Breslin '

Subject: Voting Systems Commission

Dear Ms. Breslin--

Thank you for the work you are doing with examining our current voting system, in which a person who receives the
plurality of the vote wins, even if the will of the voters is clearly for a different type of candidate. | hope that the
commission will recommend (and the Senate will approve) the state switching to ranked choice voting, with instant run-
off as a second option. Especially as election fields become more crowded, our current system — which only really
works if there are only two candidates — no longer works.

Thank you,

Philip H. Hall



